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Andrews, David oYs-20524%
From: Andrews, David

Sent: Sunday, August 19, 2012 1:06 PM

To: '‘Burt, Samuel'

Cc: Tannehill, Julie; Hejl, Kent; Davis, Gregory

Subject: RE: NR 512-3 update

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Tyler,

Thanks for the summary. This report is sufficient until WPX's next monthly report is due by 9/10 for the August summary.

Dave

From: Burt, Samuel [mailto:Samuel.Burt@wpxenergy.com]
Sent: Thursday, August 16, 2012 9:44 AM

To: Andrews, David

Cc: Tannehill, Julie; Hejl, Kent; Davis, Gregory

Subject: RE: NR 512-3 update

Mr. Andrews:

Please accept my sincere apologies regarding the tardy Bradenhead pressure reporting for the NR 512-3. There was
some confusion from within my company as to who would send you the report each month. Moving forward, | will be
the responsible party for submitting the report to you by the 10" for the previous month.

The well was worked over the end of July, when tubing was run, and the well was turned over to Production and hooked
up to SCADA August 1*. Thus, all Bradenhead records prior to 8/1/12 were observed via a gauge. Observed pressures
were as follows:

Date Bradenhead [psi]
17-jun-12 0
23-Jul-12
24-Jul-12
25-Jul-12
26-Jul-12
27-Jul-12
28-Jul-12
29-Jul-12
30-Jul-12
31-Jul-12
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Daily Bradenhead pressures have been recorded through SCADA since 8/1/12, and will continue to record throughout
the production period. | will provide these daily numbers to you moving forward. The following shows pressures from
8/1-8/14:

Bradenhead Pressure
Date/Time (psi)
08/01/12 8
08/02/12
08/03/12
08/04/12
08/05/12
08/06/12
08/07/12
08/08/12
08/09/12
08/10/12
08/11/12
08/12/12
08/13/12
08/14/12
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Please let me know if this information does not satisfy the state.

Regards,
Tyler

Samuel "Tyler" Burt

Completions Engineer - Piceance Asset
WPX Energy

1001 17th St | Ste 1200 | Denver |CO 80202

0: 303-260-4527

M: 303-579-1239

E: Samuel.Burt@WPXenergy.com

From: Andrews, David [mailto:David.Andrews@state.co.us]
Sent: Wednesday, August 15, 2012 1:18 PM

To: Burt, Samuel

Cc: Tannehill, Julie; Hejl, Kent; Davis, Gregory

Subject: RE: NR 512-3 update

Sorry, make that “Tyler,” not Burt.

From: Andrews, David

Sent: Wednesday, August 15, 2012 1:16 PM
To: 'Burt, Samuel'

Cc: Tannehill, Julie; Hejl, Kent; Davis, Gregory
Subject: RE: NR 512-3 update

Importance: High

Burt,

WPX's monthly update (see Condition of Approval #3 on the attached Sundry Notice) is delinquent. It was due on 8/10.
Please email your monthly update to document WPX's weekly pressure readings for July ASAP.

Thanks,

David D. Andrews, P.E., P.G.
Engineering Supervisor - Western Colorado

State of Colorado

il and Gas Conservation Commission
707 Wapiti Court, Suite 204

Rifle, Colorado 81650

Office Phone: (970) 625-2497 Ext. 1

Cell Phone: (970) 456-5262

Fax: (970)625-5682

E-mail: David.Andrews@state.co.us
Website: http://www.colorado.gov/cogce



